
Incandela promoted to director of management for AWC
February 27, 2012 - Long Island

Charles Incandela has been promoted to director of management for all of Alexander Wolf &
Company, Inc.'s (AWC) Long Island property portfolio. AWC, established in 1962, services Long
Island and New York City as a premier real estate management firm with a proven specialty and
acumen in the management of co-ops, condominiums, homeowner associations, and senior housing
communities.
Incandela's twenty-five years of extensive experience and vast knowledge in managing all types of
properties across Long Island will ensure AWC's ongoing commitment to excellence through
superior customer service and community/building management.
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